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[DOCUMENT NO. 07590-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 8:05 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 12:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 8:41 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS>; spencer.a.littlejohn@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Spencer Littlejohn 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 3162472052 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: spencer.a.littleiohn@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

I strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light's proposal for yet another rate hike. Since our local utlity 
in NWFL switched to FPL, the cost of energy has skyrocketed without appreciable improvement in service. We 
continue to have energy fluctuation and the lines are poorly maintained in my area. By increasing their rates, the 
average consumer stands to lose much more than we gain. Please, if you're willing to listen to reason, reject the 
hike of prices when all of our belts are as tight as they can go. 
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